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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had a very busy week again in school with many fun and exciting 
activities happening. Year 6 children had a trip out to Junior Good Citizens, 
we have had visitors in to talk about important safety issues when out in the 
community, the school photographer in and ended the week with a lovely 
Father’s Day breakfast!  
 

Year 4 children have been sitting their MTC tests which is a government check on their multiplication tables 
understanding. They have been brilliant and approached them with maturity and resilience. The Year 1 
children have also completed their phonics screening check this week and we are extremely proud of them 
and their progress.  
 

Our children who were celebrated this week for achieving the certificate of excellence or the values award 
are:  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our attendance winners this week are Year 2 with a very 
good 96.9%.  
 

These children have achieved their 50 read prize and have 
chosen their own book from the vending machine: Logan, 
Taiya, Japjit and Anvika in Year 3 and Lorsch in Year 4.  
 

Our housepoint winners of the week, as shown in the 
graph, are Longleat. A super week – well done everyone!  
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Reminder - next week is sports week so the children can come to school in sportswear and trainers every 

day. On Friday 20th June it is Sports Day so the children need to come to school in their usual PE kit, a plain 

house colour t-shirt (Bowood – red, Lydiard – blue, Longleat – green and Avebury – yellow) and dark shorts.  

We are looking forward to you joining us on Friday morning for our Sports Day from 10am and family picnic 

on the field afterwards. Please bring any chairs or blankets that you wish to use with you. For safeguarding 

reasons, the children will be positioned on one side of the racing track with parents/carers on the opposite 

side of the track. I ask you to please remain on the spectator’s side during the races to enable staff to safely 

manage and account for the children at all times. Once the races have completed, the children will come to 

you to enjoy the family picnic together.  

Wishing all of our lovely dads, grandads, uncles and 
friends a wonderful Father’s Day on Sunday and thinking 
of those without their loved ones.  
 

Have a lovely weekend.  
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher  
 
 

 

 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Monday 16th June – Friday 20th June – Sports 
Week 
 

Monday 16th June – Wyvern Dance Show 
Y1/2  
 

Friday 20th June – Sports Day and Family 
Picnic  
 

Tuesday 24th June – New Reception children 
welcome meeting 8:45am 
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